
WPHOA Board Meeting 

August 13, 2015   Started 7:15PM 

 

Board members: Don Burchard, William Walters, Nancy Horne 

Others: Sarah Reed 

 

New swing set looks GREAT!!!  

 We discussed the additional $100 for installation and this amount was 

approved.  

 Sarah has offered to paint the new set with water sealer as recommended 

by the installation company. Purchase of the sealer to be reimbursed later. 

 Sarah was given the OK to order the airplane teeter totter online with a 

credit card of Nancy’s (that she uses for HOA purchases) to be reimbursed 

later. 

 We need to look into which mulch we should be buying this time around, 

per the gentleman that installed the playground; we currently have the 

incorrect type for moisture control. We will need to find out how much we 

ordered in the past and also if Mulch Man will accept a check from the 

HOA. Sarah will be handling this and also has offered to pick up with their 

truck to save on delivery costs.  

 Once we have the new mulch, we will need to rake up the current mulch 

from the playground and disperse around the bushes at the pool area. 

Sarah and Kevin have offered to take the reins of finishing the playground 

project….with hopefully a little help from anyone else. 

 Don/William will look into where the poles for the adult swing were 

purchased from and will inquire how much it would be to order additional 

to create an area for the baby/toddler swings.  An alternative to buying the 

matching black poles would be to just build a frame, either with another 

type of pole or 2x4’s. It was also discussed that we would ask Jon Hilton to 

dig the holes for whatever we decide on.  

 

Pool area lights have been fixed. We discussed again to add clothes hooks in 

lady’s room. It was also brought up that we need to get a group together to spray 



paint the pool chairs to prevent any further rusting, prior to putting everything 

away for the fall/winter. 

Nancy noticed one of the keys for the lock box was missing; we just need to 

confirm who has it.  

 

Meeting ended 8:00PM 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sarah Reed, Secretary  

 


